
 Aiken & Associates  
578 McNaughton Ave. West    Phone: (519) 351-8624  

  Chatham, Ontario, N7L 4J6    E-mail: randy.aiken@sympatico.ca 

        
 
 
 
March 30, 2021        
 
Christine Long 
Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long, 
 
RE: EB-2021-0004 – Consultation to Review Annual Update to Five-Year Natural 
Gas Supply Plans – Questions to Enbridge Gas Inc. from London Property 
Management Association 
 
Having reviewed the material provided by Enbridge Gas Inc. and the questions filed by 
Pollution Probe, BOMA, Board staff and others, the London Property Management 
Association (“LPMA”) will not be filing any additional questions.  LPMA is satisfied that 
the questions it would have asked have been adequately posed by others. 
 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
 
Randy Aiken   
Aiken & Associates 
 
c.c.   EGI Regulatory Affairs 
         K. Viraney, OEB   
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